
CONTRACTOR
Ludlow Construction Co., Inc.

WEATHER
Weather Caused Non-Critical Delay
 Temperature Min 54 °F  Max 55 °F
 No Precipitation  No Wind

QUALITY ASSURANCE  REPORT (QAR)
DAILY LOG OF CONSTRUCTION

REPORT NUMBER

668
Page 1 of 1

DATE

16 Oct 2020 - Friday

PROJECT

Durham Meadows Waterline Remedial Design

CONTRACT NUMBER

W912WJ19C0002

PORTION OF SCHEDULED DAY SUITABLE FOR OPERATIONS TEMPERATURE WIND

0 %

STRUCTURAL EXCA-
VATION

BORROW EXCA-
VATION

0 %

EMBANKMENT

0 %

CONCRETE

0 %

STRUCTURE

0 %

MINIMUM

54 °F

MAXIMUM

55 °F 0 MPH

24 HOUR PRECIPITATION

INCHES

0.00

ENDING

M

RIVER STAGE

HAS ANYTHING DEVELOPED ON THE WORK WHICH MIGHT
LEAD TO A CHANGE ORDER OR FINDING FO FACT?

X NO

YES (Explain)

NUMBER OF GOVERNMENT EMPLOYEES

SUPERVISORY OFFICE LAYOUT INSPECTION TOTAL LABOR FEET TIME

M0 0 0 1 1 0 0.0

NUMBER OF CONTRACTOR'S EMPLOYEES NUMBER OF SHIFTS 1 X 2 3

SUPERVISORY SKILLED LABORERS TOTAL FROM TO FROM TO FROM TO

MMMMM0 0 0 0 0700 1200

Attach a list of the following. (a) Major items of equipment either idle or working, and (b) Number and classification of contractor personnel onsite.
NOTE: if the contractor's Quality Control Report (QCR) contains the information it need not be repeated.

QA NARRATIVES

Work Performed Today: Shift: 1Unresolved Issue: No

Kurt Mintell
NO work on state road - this was not due to CTDOT request. Ludlow made this decision  on their based on the weather reporting heavy
rain.
The rain did not begin until approx 12 noon. Jon Pio commented that they could have gotten 100LF of permanent paving done if they
had not canceled the paving crew.

DN Tank wound wire and and worked on the access panels at the tank. They left the site at approx. 12 noon due to rain.
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